
 

 

Technophilia 2K24 

On March 15, 2024, third-year students from the AIDS Department—

Sanjoyt  

Basaraf, Shreedhar Vharambale, Shweta Jadhav, and Siddhesh Rokad  

,competed in an event at Jaihind Polytechnic, Kuran. The competition 

featured  

a diverse range of participants and challenged their skills and creativity.  

Demonstrating exceptional teamwork and expertise, the team secured 

third  

place, marking a significant achievement. Their success reflects their  

commitment, preparation, and the ability to perform under competitive  

pressure. This accomplishment not only underscores their individual  

capabilities but also highlights their effective collaboration. Winning 3rd 

prize  

is a notable recognition that positions them well for future endeavors in 

their  



academic and professional careers. The experience gained from 

participating in  

such a high-profile event will undoubtedly contribute to their growth and  

open doors for further opportunities. 

 


